
 
 
December 3, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear ASA families,  
 
Thank you to everyone who joined our Town Hall last night. We know some of you tried to attend and could 
not due to an error on our part. We apologize again for that issue.   
 

This message contains a recording of last night’s Town Hall (approx. 75 min) which includes the presentation 
and also the Q & A from families. We encourage all who could not attend to listen to the recording (yes, it is 
long) to hear information related to decision making, different learning scenarios, and facility updates related 
to Covid-19.  We have also attached the slideshow so you have access to all the details.   
 

We will hold a follow up Q&A Town Hall on Tuesday, 12/8/2020 at 5:30pm.  At that time, we can address any 
questions from those who missed last night’s event.  Here are those Zoom details: 
 

Topic: Town Hall Follow up Q & A  
Time: Dec 8, 2020 05:30 PM Mountain Time (US and Canada) 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82755623975 
Meeting ID: 827 5562 3975 
 

As we move into the final two weeks of this semester, we focus on finishing strong and being thankful for the 
ASA community comprised of dedicated educators, passionate families, and extraordinary students.   
 

Stay well,  
 
Leah Fregulia 
Head of School/ CEO 
 

Sara Maline Bohn 
Principal  
 

Town Hall Recording – YouTube 

Town Hall Slide Deck – PDF  

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82755623975
https://youtu.be/-bZsREfL0Hc?t=66
https://goasa.org/asa-town-hall-12-2-2020-slide-deck/

